
Microscopy New Zealand Inc 

The object of Microscopy NZ Inc is the advancement of the science and art of microscopy in New Zealand. The 
Society periodically subsidises visits to NZ of eminent microscopists. Members receive the Society’s newsletter 
“Microscopy in Focus” twice yearly and discounted rates for registration at the biennial Microscopy conferences. 
Any individual is welcome to apply for membership of Microscopy NZ Inc. Companies may subscribe to the Society’s 
newsletter “Microscopy In Focus”. 

Name:         Title:       

Postal Address:        
         
         
         
         
 

Telephone:        Email:       

 
Subscription Rates are as follows: 

 
 $20 for standard membership 
 
 $10 for student membership 
 
 $40 for commercial membership  
 
 $40 for standard membership for 2 years 
 
 $20 for student membership for 2 years 

 $80 for commercial membership for 2 years. 

Contact the society's Treasurer, Karen Reader, for further enquires about membership. (See 'Contact' link.) 

Do you require a receipt?   No    Yes 

Please return this completed form with your payment to: 

Dr Karen Reader
Department of Anatomy
University of Otago
DUNEDIN
karen.reader@otago.ac.nz 

Cheques should be made payable to ‘Microscopy NZ Inc’ 
Or direct credit: Bank of New Zealand, University of Otago Branch, ‘Microscopy New Zealand Inc’  
account # 020929 0257390 00 
Microscopy NZ Inc is not registered for GST 

 

President 
Professor Milo Kral 
Mechanical Engineering 
Department 
University of Canterbury 

Private Bag 4800 
CHRISTCHURCH 
Vice President 
Dr Ruth Knibbe 
Callaghan Innovation 

69 Gracefield Rd 
WELLINGTON 

Secretary 

Allan Mitchell 
Otago Centre for Electron 
Microscopy 
University of Otago 
DUNEDIN 



Treasurer
Dr Karen Reader
University of Otago
DUNEDIN


